





































































































































































































There are several bills pending in the Congress which would
restrict unfettered government access to bank records. The
most active of these is H.R. 214, the Bill of Rights Procedures
Act. Title I of this bill, which applies only to Federal law
enforcement agencies, would establish a procedure for gaining
access to a persons' bank records which, among other things,
would provide for prior notice to the customer.

Last year, both the FBI and the IRS testified before the
Congress in opposition to H.R. 214. We believe that there is
merit to this bill, however, particularly in light of Miller,
and we are attempting to develop a position paper which you
could give to the President.
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THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON
August 3, 1976
MEMORANDUM FOR: JIM LYNN
FROM: DICK PARSON;>I:) »
SUBJECT: Proposed Executive Order

Concerning Personnel and Security
Clearance Investigations

I herewith submit for clearance a proposed Executive
Order establishing new procedures for Federal employment
and security-clearance investigations, together with re-
levant background materials.

The proposed Executive Order was prepared by the Domestic

Council Committee on the Right of Privacy and would super-

sede

E.O. 10450, promulgated in 1953. The Vice President,

who chairs the Committee, requested that the proposed
Executive Order be transmitted to you for clearance.

If I

can be of any assistance during the clearance

process, please let me know.

Attachment

Ccc:

Jim Cannon V/////

Peter Wallison
Quincey Rodgers
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ACTION

DOMESTIC COUNCIL

FROM:
DICK PARSONS

o i S e et e R e R R T ST e R S A ESE g e ey« o S

SUBJECT:

ACTION: %; g y

Date:




MEMORANDUM

THE WHITE HOUSE INFORMATION ,
WASHINGTON GUIDANCE ’

October 13, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR: Jim Cannon
Paul O'Neill

FROM: Dick Parsons ‘z:>

SUBJECT: _ Privacy

As you know, the Domestic Council Committee on the Right of
Privacy submitted its report to the President on information
policy development at the Federal level on September 12, 1976.
On October 1, the beginning of the new fiscal year, the Com-
mittee lost its independent staff and, for all practical pur-
poses, went out of business.

Because the President has an impressive record in the privacy
area, because there is considerable public interest in privacy,
and because the President has directed the Vice President and
OMB to follow up on the recommendations contained in the Com-
mittee's report (see Tab A), I think it would be useful for the
President to issue a statement outlining his accomplishments in
this area, assigning continuing oversight responsibility to the
Office of Telecommunications Policy and indicating his intention
to follow up on the Committee's report.

Attached (at Tab B) is a draft of such a statement for your
review. Please let me know your reaction.

Attachments
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